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Press release 

26 June 2023 

Award of the 2023 Ieke van den Burg Prize for 

research on systemic risk 

Following a highly competitive selection process involving peer reviews conducted by members of the 

Advisory Scientific Committee (ASC) of the European Systemic Risk Board (ESRB), the 2023 Ieke van 

den Burg Prize for research on systemic risk has been awarded to the paper entitled “Systemic climate 

risk” by Tristan Jourde and Quentin Moreau. 

The ASC also decided to acknowledge the commendable quality of two additional papers, which were 

runners-up for the prize: 

 “The transmission of macroprudential policy in the tails: evidence from a narrative approach” by 

Álvaro Fernández-Gallardo, Simon Lloyd and Ed Manuel; 

 “Borrower-based measures, house prices and household debt: evidence from the Netherlands” 

by Francesco Caloia. 

Some of the papers shortlisted will be published as part of the ESRB Working Paper Series. 

For media queries, please contact William Lelieveldt, tel.: +49 69 1344 7316. 
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